BOARD AGENDA ITEM

Information/Discussion
Future Action
Action X
Item: Early Childhood Special Education — Playground Site Prep

Submitted by: Tim Peraino Date: 3/21/23
Recommended by: Kevin Philipps \(_DF Board Meeting Date: 4/17/23
RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the Kent ISD board approve the bid from Riverworks Construction in the
amount of $38,500 for the preparation of the playground site for Early Childhood Special
Education at South Godwin Elementary.

Bidder Cost
Riverworks Construction $38,500
Anlaan Corporation $41,675

BACKGROUND:

This work will involve adding drainage and preparing the site for the new playground structure
that was approved earlier this year. V&K Engincering reviewed both bids on our behalf and
recommend selecting Riverworks Construction. They were the lowest responsible bid for this
project. We will utilize Center Program Capital Qutlay funds for this work.



